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Councillor McManus Resigns 
 
Councillor Leo McManus OAM has resigned from the City of Nedlands Council, 
effective 1 June 2024.  
 
Cr McManus was first elected as a Hollywood Ward councillor in 2011 and served as 
Deputy Mayor from June 2020 to October 2023.  
 
Cr McManus served as a member of the City’s Audit and Risk Committee for his full 
tenure as Councillor, including serving as Chair of the Audit & Risk 2019-2024. 
 
The City thanks Mr McManus for his service to our community.  
 
 
 
Ends. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information please contact the Communications and Engagement Team on 
communications@nedlands.wa.gov.au 
 


